
 
 

TO:  Mayor and Council Members 
 
FROM:  Ed Van Eenoo, Deputy Chief Financial Officer 
 
DATE:  May 29, 2015 
 
SUBJECT: FY 2014-15 Second Quarter Financial Report 
                                 
 
 
The financial report for the second quarter of FY 2014-15 can be found on the City’s Website: 
 
https://assets.austintexas.gov/budget/14-
15/downloads/fy15_2nd_qtr_financial_report_final.pdf 
 
cc: City Manager 
Deputy City Manager 
Assistant City Managers 
Chief Financial Officer 
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